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Dear Parents,

This 2010 - 2011 report card is an important measurement of our 
school and we are continually looking for ways to improve the 
results of our test scores.  As you can see there are areas we 
can certainly improve.  It is our goal to set the standard high 
at Turpin Elementary.
Sincerely,
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Patty Pulliam
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Patricia Pulliam










	Text2: Dear parents:

The following report card is a reflection of the state testing from which your students participated in the last school year.  Every year, our goal is to surpass the benchmarks in which we are tested.  As you can see by reviewing this report card, we fell short of our goals in some areas.  We are striving to reach these goals by using data from these tests to enhance our curriculum.  We at Turpin School are committed to providing our students with a quality education.  These tests and measurements will always clarify our school's strengths and weaknesses that will allow us to elevate the curriculum that we have in place.  If you have any questions about this report card, please feel free to call me at 580-778-3333.

Thank you


Gary Wallace


